
From: Nick White <nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au>  

Sent: Friday, 30 July 2021 1:55 PM 

To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: AM2020/99, AM2021/63 & AM2021/65: Work value case - aged care industry 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

We refer to the above matters. 

 

Please find attached application by the ANMF for a variation of directions by way of lodgement. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Nick White 

Senior Associate 

Accredited Specialist (Workplace Relations)  

 

 

 

Level 22, 181 William Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

T:  +61 (3) 9603 3035 

F:  +61 (3) 9603 3050 

DX: 39315 Port Melbourne 

E:  nwhite@gordonlegal.com.au 

W: www.gordonlegal.com.au 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/work-value-aged-care/correspondence/am202099-63-65-corr-anmf-300721.pdf
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